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Legacy Community Foundation Progress… 
 
The Legacy Committee has approved the third design concept envisioning the 
“Anchors of the Community” memorial. The proposed location for the attractive, 
circular design is just north of the existing Gateway Lighthouse and close to the 
edge of the bay so that bay water can be used to efficiently provide the water 
fountain feature.  
The latest design affords minimal maintenance and should lower the cost to 
approximately $17,000. Construction contributions from residents and area 
businesses are being sought at this time and it is hoped that future bequests will 
provide contributions to our community foundation so that funds are available as 
“seed money” to garner larger grants to improve our community. As always, your 
thoughts are both invited and most welcome. 
First Vice President Lynn Boden has earmarked a future general membership 
meeting to discuss the progress of the Legacy Community Foundation in the near 
future. Thanks to the current Legacy Community Foundation committee 
members; Kathy Harrison-Ames, President Gary Anderson, Jim Nowak and David 
Stickley. Please feel free to contact any committee member if you have questions or 
comments. 
Bob Kneisley 
Legacy Committee 
(419) 727-3483 
 
Harborlands Study Progress… 
 
The Harborlands Steering Committee approved a more ecologically designed 
habitat restoration unit to include a robust “fish hatching nursery”. The new 
iteration will withstand winter ice flows and is designed to replicate a natural 
island. The structure will meet the Port Authority’s need for a dredged material 
confinement facility and could eliminate the controversial open lake disposal of 
dredged material.  
 
The rebuilt island structure will also mitigate a hazard to navigation while 
providing a destination for boaters, fishermen, hunters, birders and tourists. Please 
contact Bob Kneisley at (419) 727-3483 if you wish to attend a future study group 
meeting. First Vice President Lynn Boden will schedule a general membership 
meeting to feature a more detailed progress report on the Harborlands Study 
activity. Our thanks to the many committee members supporting this effort. 
Bob Kneisley 
Study Committee 
(419) 727-3483 
 

This is Your Business Association and Community. . . 
GET INVOLVED!! 

Best Place Any Place, Point Place!!! 
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GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
Wednesday – May 19, 2010 

6:00 p.m.  Social 
   6:30 p.m. Dinner Meeting 

At 
Toledo Speedway 
5639 Benore Road 

 

 
 
 

RSVP to  
Kelly McNabb 
(419) 392-5699 

By Monday – May 17, 2010 
Reservations are required! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MAY NEWS   
  General Membership Meeting – May 19th  
1st VP Lynn Boden announces The General Membership Meeting for 
May will be held at Toledo Speedway.  We will be having beef and 
chicken, mashed potatoes, vegetable and salad. 
Call in your reservation today.  This is VERY IMPORTANT so we 
have a count for our caterers and it is cost effective for the association.  
Dinner for Paid and Lifetime members is free.  Dinner cost for Guests 
and Honorary Members is $10.00. 
Come find out about the exciting plans for Point Place Days 2010. 
There will be a representative from Ottawa River Yacht Club to update 
us on the Circus coming to Point Place this August. 
 
Monthly Meeting Raffle     
There will be a Raffle for the May Meeting. 
Please Bring a Raffle Prize.  You can donate anything you wish from 
homemade bake goods, a lottery ticket, bottle of wine, gift certificate or 
a small gift.  The raffle helps to offset the cost of the monthly dinners. 
 
Membership 
The 2010 Membership as of this mailing stands at 132 members.  84 
Paid Members, 23 Lifetime Members and 25 Honorary Members.  If 
you know someone who would like to join, contact Robbie Jasin, 2nd 
Vice President to get them a membership form. 
 
Cheer Committee – Chairperson Joyce Ejhinger  
Happy Birthday Karen Dutkiewicz (05-01), 
Kathy Harrison-Ames (05-14), Vee Stader (05-28) 
Happy Anniversary Stephanie & Daniel Thomas (05-11-02),  
Sharon & V.J. Huffman (05-25-91) 
CONGRATULATIONS Lindsay Webb and her husband Rob Carter on 
the birth of their son Frank E. Carter (04-20-10) 
 
*If I missed your Birthday or Anniversary it is because you did not indicate it 
on your membership form. Please email your information to 
JEjhinger@aol.com.  
 
*Many are taking advantage of inserting a flyer about their business or event 
in the newsletter. This is a free service to all members on first come first serve 
bases.  There is only room for a few flyers each month. You will need to supply 
130 flyers.  If you are interested contact Joyce Ejhinger at JEjhinger@aol.com 
or leave a message @ 419-475-1487. 
 

Scholarship Foundation News - President Kathy Harrison-Ames 
The PPBA Scholarship Foundation is proud to announce the recipients 
of the 2010 scholarships.  Kristen Filzer and Kaitlyn Filzer both 
seniors at Cardinal Stritch High  School plan to attend The University 
Of Toledo.  Kelsey Holsten a senior at Whitmer Senior High School, 
plans to attend Florida Gulf Coast University and major in 
Professional Golf Management.  Woodward Seniors, Shonn Monday, 
Noah Foster and Brittney Morris were the recipients of the Robert 
Beale Scholarship, and all have plans to attend the University of 
Toledo.  
Thank you to Kathy Harrison-Ames. Kim Thompson and all the 
Judges for a job well done. . . 
 
6th Annual Mile for Mustard Seed Walk- Chairperson Kim Thompson 
This year’s walk will be held June 19, 2010.  
For a $30 donation you can have your business name listed on the back 
of the t-shirt, $10 donation registration to walk... 
For more information contact: Kim Thompson (419) 344-3948, Lynn 
Boden (419) 727-0278 or Karen Dutkiewicz. 
 
Friendship Park Community Center Activities 
*May 15  ANTIQUES ROAD SHOW 12-4PM  $5 per person 
(includes expert appraisal of 2 items.) $2 for Gawkers 
*May 20  FAMILY NIGHT 6-8PM $1 per person (Includes free 
popcorn, Kool Aid & snacks.) Movie for Kids – Bingo for Adults. 
*May 25  WOODWARD HIGH SCHOOL ORCHESTRA & 
CHIOR  12 Noon    Free Admission 
*June 5   PLACERS CAR CLUB ANNUAL CAR & TRUCK 
SHOW   $10 Entry Fee for Vehicles, Registration 9-Noon  
Awards @ 3PM Door Prizes – 50/50 Drawing for Make-A-Wish 
 
PPBA Calendar of Events: 
May 19   PPBA Monthly Meeting 6PM @ Toledo Speedway 
May 26   Visions for Cullen Park Meeting 6PM @ CrossPoint Church 
June   1   PP Days Meeting 6pM @ Alternative Plumbing 
June   2   Economic Development Noon @ PP Library 
June   2   Board Meeting  6PM @ CrossPoint Community Church 
June   5   Start of Point Place Days  Parade @ Noon 
June   8   Pie & Cake Contest  6:30PM  @ Friendship Park C C 
June 16   PPBA Monthly Meeting  6PM @ Friendship Park C C 
June 19   6th Annual Mile for Mustard Seed Walk 
 
Continued on back cover. . .  
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